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The WEQ BPS met on August 6, 2010 and finalized the work paper for the Parallel Flow Visualization Interim Solution.  During the review, the subcommittee identified two consistency issues that should be incorporated by the WEQ Executive Committee into the Recommended Standards prior to approving the recommendation.

1. In WEQ-000-2 the term Intra-BA Tag should be changed to Intra-BA Transaction.

2. In WEQ-008-1.7.1.1.1 in the second sentence transmission priority should be change to transmission service priority.

Though not affecting the recommended standards it should be noted that there are some references in the Summary, Assumption, and Supporting Documentation sections of the recommendation that use the term final solution.  For the Parallel Flow Visualization Interim Solution work paper the subcommittee agreed to change all references of final solution to permanent solution.  The WEQ EC may also want to consider applying this conforming change to the recommendation.
